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File #: 19-00318 City Council 7/18/2019

DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM: City Council Member Sherri Myers

SUBJECT:

STREET LIGHTING PLAN FOR 9TH AVE. AND BAYOU BLVD.

SUMMARY:

The issue of street lighting or the lack thereof on 9th Ave. and Bayou Blvd. has been discussed
numerous times in the past.

This item seeks an update on the City’s plan for either providing for street lighting and/or working with
the State to provide lighting in those areas of State maintained roads.

PRIOR ACTION:

None

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: No
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